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It that time of year again to renew your
Livingston County Homemaker membership
for the 2024-2025 upcoming year.
Renewing your membership will ensure that
you can continue enjoying all the exclusive
benefits and access to Kentucky Extension
Homemaker Association, Livingston County
Homemakers, events, and resources. This
year we have some new and exciting club
opportunities that you do not want to miss
out on.   

To renew your membership, please find
enclosed a membership renewal form. Fill
out the form with any updated contact
information or preferences and return it to
us by December 10, 2024 along with us your
$12.00 membership fee. You may send it
back via mail at P.O. Box 189, Smithland, KY
42081 or submit it in person at Livingston
County Extension Office, located at 803 US.
60 East, Smithland, KY 42081 during
business hours. 

KEHA 2024-2025 Membership
The holidays are a fun time of the year to spend
with friends and family, eat special foods, and enjoy
festive activities. However, it is not all fun and games
if someone gets sick. There are some easy ways to
prevent the spread of germs and disease this holiday
season, to keep everyone feeling merry.
Wash your hands often with soap to remove most
germs, including respiratory viruses. If soap and
water are not available, using a hand sanitizer with
at least 60% alcohol can kill many germs.
Avoid touching your face, particularly your eyes,
nose, and mouth. Germs spread easily this way.
Viral particles in the air spread between people
more easily indoors than outdoors. You can improve
indoor air quality by opening windows or using air
purifiers to reduce the amount of germs in the air.
Stay away from others who are sick, when possible.
Usually, there are more droplets and particles in the
air directly around the sick person. Even as a
caregiver, try to keep a distance from the sick
person’s face if possible.
Cover coughs and sneezes when you are around
others to help protect them. Whether you feel ill or
not, you may have germs that you could pass on to
someone else.
If you are sick, stay home to avoid putting others at
risk. You should also stay away from others in your
household to lessen their risk. If you have severe or
worsening symptoms, call your health-care provider.

Spread Cheer, Not Germs, Over the Holidays







Open Sewing Day : The first Tuesday of each month - 9:00 am until 2:00 pm
Open sewing day is held at the Livingston County Extension Office, 803 US Hwy 60 East, Smithland, KY. Open
Sewing is for anyone who wants to utilize our meeting room to continue sewing projects you have started but
have not finished yet. 

Block of the Month Homemakers Club: The Second Tuesday of each month - 9:00 am until 2:00 pm
Block of the Month  is held at the Livingston County Extension Office, 803 US Hwy 60 East, Smithland, KY.  For
more information please contact Joni Phelps at (270) 928-2168 or email jkbarr3@uky.edu.

Pins & Needles Homemaker Club: The Third Tuesday of each month - 9:00 am until 2:00 pm
This is a great way to learn all different types of sewing projects outside of quilting. If you have any questions
about this project please call Joni K. Phelps at (270) 928-2168 or email her at jkbarr3@uky.edu. 

Unfinished Projects Day “UFO”: The Forth Tuesday of each month - 9:00 am until 2;00 pm
Do you have a lot of Unfinished projects and you just can't find the time to finish them? Do you start one
project and then move on to another one before finishing the one you started on 1st? Here is your chance to
step away from the other project at home and bring a project you can finish without starting another
project. Livingston County Extension office meeting room will be opened up on the 4th Tuesday of each month.
If you would like more information about “UFO” day please reach out to Joni K. Phelps at (270) 928-2168 or
jkbarr3@uky.edu.

Livingston County Homemaker News

Sometimes life is messy. Have you ever wished you could refocus your
mind, home, relationships, and work life? Join Family & Consumer

Sciences Agents in Caldwell, Christian, Hopkins, and Livingston on our
new podcast airing each Tuesday as we use research-based

information to make practical changes and simplify life.  You can find
the podcast, Life Simplified, on your favorite podcast app.  

lifesimplifiedpodcast.com



Upcoming Programs November & December
For more information on upcoming classes please contact Joni Phelps at

270-928-2168 or jkbarr3@uky.edu



RECIPE CORNER
December 2024






